
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Terry White' <twhite@sunmeadow.com>

Date: 10/9/2013 9:25:33 AM
Subject: RE: Thank You

Terry,

Glad to hear there is potential in Charleston. Good luck with that.

As I said, there will have to be changes in the network as we move forward.

I have shared some things with Ben and assured him there were options in his region. 

Tony

From: Terry White [mailto:twhite@sunmeadow.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2013 8:47 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: Thank You

Director Kester,
While a little tardy, I did want to thank you for the opportunity to meet a couple of weeks ago to discuss your 
vision for elder nutrition in South Carolina in the coming years. Additionally, I did want to inform you of two 
other points:

• Lt. Governor’s referral of the Charleston church needing frozen meals for their summer lunch program
o I have had several conversations with Pastor Robinson and have provided him a sample menu for 

his review
o He appears to be interested and will be working with me to determine if it is a viable option

• Central Midlands
o I did receive a call from Ben Maldin today in response to your and my conversations regarding 

this AAA

Thanks again for your assistance. Please know that both GA Food Service and I are always willing to assist 
your office with information or contacts from other states that might help you develop the services for your 
state.

Terry White
Regional Sales Manager-East Region 
GA Food Service Inc.
267-372-5389
terryw@sunmeadow.com
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